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Good morning….. 

After reviewing the SB County LAFCO policy regarding serving as a Public Member, I have determined 

that it is appropriate to remove my name from consideration for another term. I have enjoyed my 

experience serving the people of Santa Barbara County and I look forward to watching the SB County 

LAFCO continue to serve the needs of the county. 

It’s been my privilege and honor to serve on the Commission. I commend Mr. Bill Dillion, Ms. Jacquelyne 

Alexander, and all the Commissioners for their dedication to the Commission. 

 

Sincerely, 

Roger Welt 


